410 Sherwin Drive
Urbana, IL 61802

August 6, 2007

We are very pleased with the work done by Precision Painting on our -
house this summer. The preparation was meticulous; the painting was efficient,
and the clean-up was thorough. We were particularly impressed with the
attention to detail, even when that involved some extra work, such as painting the
window sills with oil rather than latex and repainting the door to get the right
color. Chad Ebbert was clear and professional in explaining what would be done
and responsible in fulfilling all his commitments—even completing the work
earlier than expected.

We would gladly have Precision Painting work for us again, and can
recommend them enthusiastically.
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